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July 27, 1465

Hsr. Robert Peon >iarren
West Yrdsbor.,
Vearmoat

Dear Reds

Thanks for the recent coawdacatioiw. The enclosures are safely here.

The letter from Nleibuir was really iapreeaive. T wiab that I could repaort more ispresaive
repeos on ther pert of the public: it is not bad, but it urnsa to hold steady at an avr-
erages of 2%(0 a Tal*, so far. If it isould keep that pace fo several years, there woauld
be nothing to ooainat about.

The real troubl®, of couse, is the absolute glut of reading material on that subject and
the feel.ing of manwy people that they hare read all they 1mbnd3 to about it. This wase dram-
atized by the recent response of Victor Weybrigkxt at li American Libarary. They not uoiy
de ot wrat to makes an offer of any siz~e far the reprint rights; they are trying to get
out of as existing amiracte whidih they irsde sem t~ae ago to do other books on the
subject. Dsoans of this reaction, I etaron~y advise you to agree to a ?intage editiont
as soon as possible--probably Spring-1966, I believe that this uruld generate about as
sloch rrveuas as any arrangeiwust lie could makoe outside, sad it would certainly increase
the insber of reaers eseily ini the youg ad no-aflut. Simo I cannot tell
then to go ahead ts*il I hinve year appro+vals I hop'e yu wfill lit sehave it right amyq.

Tie have mn w beyond the advent of klridgsport byroi water--on a limited basis tar
the tier being. Thy toes a ad the place apart getting it in.

Love to all from all,
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